
 

 

Important Notice 
Ed Koch Queensboro Bridge 

                           
Manhattan & Queens        Community Board No.8M & No.1Q   January 2012 
 
The New York City Department of Transportation Division of Bridges will close the lower 
level of the Ed Koch Queensboro Bridge beginning on Monday, January 30th through 
Saturday, February 12th. Work will begin at 11:00 pm and end at 6:00 am.  This closure 
is scheduled for deck repair.  To alert motorists of lane closures, Variable Message 
Boards will be stationed at the lower level entrances.   
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Ms. Alea Gillead of the Office of Community Affairs is available to provide information 
about the project at 212-839-6306 or via email at agillead@dot.nyc.gov. For all NYC 
non-emergency services, including inquiries regarding NYCDOT Construction projects, 
dial 311.  Be prepared to give the following information so your call can be directed 
properly: your name and borough; the project name (Queensboro Ed Koch Bridge) and 
a return phone number. 
 
 

Lane Closures: 
 

January 30, 2012 - February 11, 2012 
 

Lower Level:  
Inbound Lane  

(Manhattan bound) 
11:00pm to 5:00am 

  
Outbound Lane: 
(Queens bound) 

12:00am to 6:00am 


